From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 07 October 2014 07:26
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00204/DISC

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:26 AM on 07 Oct 2014 from Mr Keith Stratford.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Oxford To Bicester Rail Link Buckingham Road Bicester 

	Proposal:
	Partal Discharge of Condition 19 (item2) Detailed scheme of assessment (noise) for section E of 10/00023/TWA. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Keith Stratford

	Email:
	

	Address:
	4 Briar End, Kidlington, Oxfordshire OX5 2YB


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I am a parent of a year 5 pupil at Dr South's primary school Islip. His class is a few feet from the railway line. I STRONGLY OBJECT to the application to discharge planning condition 19 with respect to section E (Islip). You, our Councillors, have a responsibility for the education of the pupils at Dr South's when determining planning matters. I am very concerned the Chiltern's proposed noise and vibration mitigation strategy for Islip does not include ANY MITIGATION FOR THE SCHOOL. I believe Chiltern's strategy may be flawed. CDC should take note of the independent engineering report by Arup which states Chiltern's report is "incautious" and vibrations could be FOUR times higher than Chiltern suggest. I urge CDC to look more carefully at this issue and discharge its' responsibility to protect the school and the education of its pupils and ensure Chiltern comply fully and in good faith with the conditions set down by the planning inspector.


